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VERSION: 20181115 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: January 16, 2019 
 
DATE: December 17, 2018 
 
TO: Sequence X Task Force 
 
FROM: Richard E. Grundza 
 
 
 
 
 Recently, the Sequence X Task Force agreed to remove the requirement to measure and report 
Pentane insolubles for the Sequence X test. Version 20181115, which addresses the removal of this parameter 
from the report forms, is available from the TMC Website and is effective January 16, 2019.  
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